North Denes Primary School Friday Newsletter 23.2.18

NORTH DENIS PRIMARY

www.northdenesprimary.co.uk

On Wednesday, Year 2 took part in a Pirate day as an introduction to their new topic; Land Ahoy! They all made a fantastic effort to dress up and enjoyed many pirate themed activities throughout the day—such as designing their own pirate flag, making a pirate hat, playing a treasure hunt board game and making their



own first mate parrot pal! We all had a great day!



On Wednesday, Year 5 visited Norwich Castle Museum to spend a day with the Ancient Egyptians. We travelled back in time to meet different characters, studied genuine Egyptian artefacts, learned about mummification and made jewellery. At the end of the day, we had to decide whether or not we agree with removing items from Egyptian tombs to learn from them. What do you think?

Attendance News! These are the

attendance figures for each

class this Week:

Sapling-94.5%

Apple-94.5%

1 Lemons-97.7%

2 Limes-93.6%

2 Oranges-89.5%

3 Pine - 95.7%

4 Beech - 91.4%

4 Rowan -94.8%

5 Birch—98.6%

5 Cherry—100.0%

6 Hazel- 90.0%

6 Maple-96.3%

6 Oak - 99.0%

6 Willow- 98.5%

Congratulations to 5 Cherry!

Don't forget that we are collecting the Sports for Schools tokens, which can be found in the Great Yarmouth Mercury, EDP and the Evening News.

Collection box in the school reception.

